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SOUTHWOLD HARBOUR AUTHORITY  
NOTICE TO HARBOUR USERS  

NO. 8/15 
REPORTS OF OIL POLLUTION IN SOUTHWOLD HARBOUR 

 
1. All Harbour Users are required to immediately report all sightings of oil 

pollution in the River Blyth to the Harbour Master - Telephone: 01502 
724712 or call: Southwold Harbour Radio on VHF Channel 12  
 
When the Harbour Master’s Office is unmanned reports should be made to 
HM Coastguard Telephone: 01493 851338 or call Coastguard on VHF 
Channel 16.  

 
Peter Simmons 
Harbour Master  
Harbour Master’s Office  
Blackshore  
Southwold IP18 6TA 


